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MESSAGE TO KARTING TASMANIA AND CLUBS  
15 October 2021 

 

Good Afternoon, 

As you may be aware, the Tasmanian Premier has announced a snap three-day lockdown for many areas in Southern 
Tasmania as of 6pm this evening.  It is expected that this lockdown will last for three days and is scheduled to end on 
Monday evening. 

The local government areas of Southern Tasmania that are classified as ‘Restricted’ are: 

• Brighton Council 
• Central Highlands Council 
• Clarence City Council 
• Derwent Valley Council 
• Glamorgan-Spring Bay Council 
• Glenorchy City Council 

• Hobart City Council 
• Huon Valley Council 
• Kingborough Council 
• Sorell Council 
• Southern Midlands Council 
• Tasman Council 

Please see detailed below what this means for the sport of karting in Tasmania. 

SOUTHERN TASMANIAN KART CLUB 

There is to be no Social Karting Activity at the Southern Tasmanian Kart Club this weekend. 

 

ALL OTHER CLUBS 

Social Karting, or other Activities, can continue as scheduled this weekend. 

Only people who reside outside of the Restricted Areas are able to attend any Activities and follow all COVID-19 
procedures that are in place. 

 

At this stage, there is no change to the Tasmanian Kart Championship but we will monitor the situation closely over 
the next week and advise of any changes in restrictions that may potentially affect the event. 

Should you have any questions Lee Hanatschek on 07 5655 4341 (email lee@karting.net.au). 

 

Best Regards and Stay Safe 
Kelvin O’Reilly 
Chief Executive Officer 


